
Circular No 07/P & G/2021-22 

SOUTH POINT SCHOOL 

NOTICE 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

Hope your children are enjoying the online classes in the new session as much as 

we are enjoying interacting with them.  

 

We had shared with you a provisional Holiday List with tentative dates for the 

summer vacation with the hope that physical classes would resume. Since the 

present scenario is still grim with the threat of COVID 19 still looming large, we 

are compelled to continue with the virtual mode of teaching to keep our pupils safe. 

The revised dates for the summer break now are May 17 to May 28, 2021, a two-

week break. We will be having intermittent short breaks later in the session about 

which you will be informed in due course of time.  

 

Let us remain positive in these trying times and overcome the pandemic with our 

resilience. We look forward to your constant support and cooperation in all our 

endeavours. 

 

Take care and stay safe. 

 

Thank you 

 

 

Principal 

  

10.04.2021 


